
33/3/8/17685. May 13, 1930.

Dear Sir:*

Herewith please find copy of a letter which I 
addressed to the Chief and members of the Aiyaneh Indianhare

Council regarding the nineteen parcels of land which up 
to the present we have been unable to have surveyed.

The above letter has been forwarded in care of 
Constable Hewnhem, whom I have requested to go to Aiyaneh 
without delay and explain the matter fully to the Upper 
Hass River Indians.

You will observe that the extension of time 
granted by the Provincial Government expires on the 31st 
of December next.

Your obedient servant.

Enclosure:*

W.B.Ditchbum.
Indian Commissioner for B.C.9TTO/HP.

W.B.Collison, Esq.,
Indian Agent,

Prince Rupert, B.C.
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